
Before you apply, find out more at 
www.leeds.gov.uk/apply

Applications are open for Reception places 
to start in September 2023

Is your child due to 
start primary 
school in 
2023?

•	 Learn about the admissions process

•	 Research schools so you can list your 5 preferences

•	 Read each school’s admissions policy

•	 Understand where your child might be offered a place

•	 Check if your home address gives you priority

If you still have questions... look out for our 
Q&A sessions on Facebook or Instagram 

 Watch our quick 
guide to school 
admissions

Call us on 
0113 222 4414

Apply 
now!

You can apply online until 15 January 2023


